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355 Harlem Road      West Seneca, NY 14224      Phone: 716-821-7092 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE      

AUGUST 29, 2022       

 

 

Section and Officials Agree to Terms 
 

At approximately 5:30pm today Section VI agreed to an agreement with the WNY Sports Officials. All involved 
are pleased to be moving forward with Fall Sports on behalf of our member schools and most importantly our 
student-athletes.   We are appreciative of the assistance from Dr. Robert Zayas and Todd Nelson from 
NYSPHSAA.   
  
Section VI continues to value the work of our Sports Officials on behalf of our student- athletes. We look 
forward to a momentous year of Sports in Western New York.  
  
  
  
Maureen Donahue    Chris Hope    Dr. Robert Zayas 
President, Section VI   WNY Sports Officials   Executive Director, NYSPHSAA 
 
 

 


